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Comments: I strongly oppose the current plan to cull the wild horses in the Heber herd. Especially to reduce the

herd to non-viable numbers. They are beautiful animals and a part of Arizona history.  It is my understanding that

part of the territory assign to the herd has been taken over by cattle owners.  Reassessment of the area should

be a priority before culling and birth control. Reconsider your options. 


